Oaks - Weekly Newsletter

Friday 5% May 2023

| Dear Parents/Carers,

We have had a very different week in Oaks class this week in terms of
structure but a very productive week!

Some members of our class have completed the Bikeability course and are
| now proficient at cycling their bikes on the road- look out Tour de France! A
| huge congratulations to all of the children who have achieved this success.

As global citizens, this week the children have planned their presentations
| for Ms. Cleverly, our Trust CEO, as they prepare to discuss with her why
| they believe lisham should be a plastic free school. They are so passionate
- | about the future of our planet, and | truly believe that the children in Oaks
| class are future world changers!

| As a whole school community, we are looking forward to this weekend’s

| historical event: The Coronation of King Charles lll. What a special time it
| will be for the children to be a part of something which will have such
historical significance. Some members of Oaks class wrote letters to King

| Charles lll this week, not only congratulating him on his coronation but also

| putting forward their hopes for his reign and what he may be able to achieve
.| for our country. | was so impressed with the content of each letter, and we

| look forward to sending these letters to our king.

7 | wish you all a lovely Bank Holiday weekend in however you are intending
to celebrate!

| | look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 9" May.

| Mrs Guntrip
Star of the Week TT Rock stars
Choir Event Sunday 7" May This week’s Star of the Week is This week’s Rocker of the
the newest member of our Week is Bea! Bea has gained
If your child is attending the < class. 1,815 coins this week and 504
choir event at Stoodley Park on She has settled into Oaks class correct answers.
Sunday, they do not need to extremely well and it is like she Well done Bea!
wear uniform. They may wish has always been here!
to wear fancy dress or red,
white and blue. , Important_Information
Thank you for your ongoing Please support your child to
support. ensure that they maintain Please remember that we have a
good attendance at school. Every Bank holiday on Monday 8" May.
minute counts! Also, members of the school choir
Attendance: 98.7% should meet (if possible) on Sunday
Lates: 1 71" May at 3pm, Stoodley Park.
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